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Hi Lindsey,

I’m writing to correct a matter raised during the applicant’s IPC meeting last Thursday. In relation
to visual impacts from Northwood, it was noted at the meeting that access to residential
properties was not obtained and that this was the reason for utilising a drone to undertake the
visual impact analysis shown in the presentation. I’d like to clarify that access to some of the
properties on the high side of Upper Cliff Road (15, 17 and 20a) was provided, however, there
was insufficient time to produce the actual photomontages in time for the briefing due to prior
commitments of the visual impact consultant. Therefore, the images previously taken using a
drone were used for the analysis presented.

Prior to this, HammondCare undertook doorknocking of properties on the lower side of Upper
Cliff Road where access was not either available or the resident confirmed that they had no real
view of the hospital due to vegetation.    

Kind regards,

Chris Forrester Principal
Planning

T. +61 2 9956 6962
D. +61 2 9409 4927
M. +61 42194 6990
W. ethosurban.com

173 Sussex St,
Sydney NSW 2000
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